Letter No. 355

Officers:

President: Tim Murphy V.President: Ken Moser Secretary: Dan Roberts Sgt. At Arms: Mike Leiser

Treasurer: Mark Zaller



Meeting Notice: Jan. 16th at the Elk's Lodge

33 Legion Drive Lancaster, N.Y.

Time: 8:30 P.M.

By: Dick Zaverl _681-4482

www.buffalorodgun.com

Hello again, Troops – Happy New Year, and all that other crap!! Hope all is well with everyone. That being said, it's time for another rip roaring, fun filled, mind enhancing meeting of the B.R.G.C. The board of directors will be sworn in for the new year, and among other things, tales will be exchanged, concerning the past deer season, and pictures will be passed around to prove all the hunting skills that came into play during this time. As of yet, I have no information about who got what, so I can't update you on that. I will, however, go out on a limb, and venture to say that at least a few colds were contracted, and probably a few more butts were frozen. Just guessing here, though.

Here's a few tid-bits for you to file away in your memory banks.(maybe it would be better if you wrote them down someplace). -- Ready ?? Okay-- here we go --- the annual fox hunt will take place from Friday evening, February 21^{st} , through Sunday, February 23^{rd} , with the February meeting taking place on Saturday, February 22^{nd} , at noon.(That's when the big hand and the little hand are both straight up.) But you already know that, right ?

This year's work parties are tentatively scheduled as follows: - As is the custom, the month's meetings will be held at the cabin immediately after the work party is over. Here are the dates. April 26th (Saturday)- meeting at 5 p.m. - - June 21st (Saturday)- meeting at 5 p.m. - - September 13th (Saturday) – meeting at 5 p.m. Again, these dates are not carved in stone, but I will inform you if any changes should occur.

Listen up now, Troops – this is important. In accordance with recent changes to B.R.G.C. by-laws, your membership dues are due to be paid in full by the end of the April meeting. After the April meeting, dues will be accepted until the May meeting, along with a \$40.00 late fee. Anyone who is not paid up in full by then (along with the forty bucks) will be considered delinquent, and will be removed from the membership rolls. To put it another way - - - you will be history. Definitely not a pleasant thing to look forward to, so be sure to get your dues paid on time. Look on the bright side, Troops - - it's better to give your bucks to the club, than to give them to Obumma , right?

That brings another rag to a close, guys. Stay warm, stay safe, and stay healthy, and we'll see you Thursday at the meeting.

Dick z.

Dues may be mailed to: Mark Zaller 3350 Mckinley Pkwy., apt. #3 Blasdell, N.Y.14219

Letter No. 355

Officers:

President: Tim Murphy V.President: Ken Moser **Secretary: Dan Roberts** Sgt. At Arms: Mike Leiser Treasurer: Mark Zaller



Meeting Notice: Jan. 16th at the Elk's Lodge

33 Legion Drive Lancaster, N.Y.

Time: 8:30 P.M.

By: Dick Zaverl _681-4482

www.buffalorodgun.com

Dues may be mailed to Mark Zaller - - 3350 Mckinley Parkway Apt.#3 Blasdell, N.Y. 14219

Letter No. 355

Officers:

President: Tim Murphy V.President: Ken Moser **Secretary: Dan Roberts** Sgt. At Arms: Mike Leiser Treasurer: Mark Zaller



Meeting Notice: Jan. 16th at the Elk's Lodge

33 Legion Drive Lancaster, N.Y.

Time: 8:30 P.M.

By: Dick Zaverl_681-4482

www.buffalorodgun.com

Letter No. 355

Officers:

President: Tim Murphy V.President: Ken Moser **Secretary: Dan Roberts** Sgt. At Arms: Mike Leiser Treasurer: Mark Zaller



Meeting Notice: Jan. 16th at the Elk's Lodge

33 Legion Drive Lancaster, N.Y.

Time: 8:30 P.M.

By: Dick Zaverl_681-4482

www.buffalorodgun.com